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Dear Parents and carers, 

On Thursday 12th October, all of our classes from Reception to Year 6 will be walking to St Mary’s 

Church to celebrate Harvest Festival.  Due to the capacity of the Church, we are sadly unable to invite 

you all, although we would like to ask for volunteers to walk with the children.  We will be leaving at 

9.10am and should return to school by approximately 10.45am. 

It may be that you will walk with a different class to your child’s, depending on how many volunteers 

we have and where we need most of the adults on the day. 

Please let the office know by the end of the day on Friday 29th (tomorrow) if you are able to volunteer 

to escort the children. We will then confirm by text or e-mail and provide details of the day so we can 

safely walk our children to the Church. 

We also invite the children to bring food donations, as we do every year.  We recognize that this may 

not be possible, and there is no expectation for donations; our focus is on coming together as a 

community and singing in our beautiful local church. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mis Bunclark. 

Thursday 28th October 2023 
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